
 

 

 

 

WildEcol Seminar Series presents 
 

Wildlife Photography 
 

Robin and Arlene Karpan, Writers, Photographers, and Publishers, 

Parkland Publishing 

 

 

Robin and Arlene will give a talk and photo presentation on wildlife photography. It will focus on their 

experiences photographing wildlife both close to home in Saskatchewan, and in many other parts of 

the world. Some of the topics will include discussions on what makes a compelling wildlife image, 

composition, technical considerations, camera gear, and ways to prepare for a wildlife photography 

trip. Above all, there will be lots of images of critters!   

Wednesday, December 6th, 2017, 3:30 pm 

THORV 159 

For more information, contact lisha.berzins@usask.ca, katelyn.luff@usask.ca, jessica.howell@usask.ca, or 
k.bianchini@usask.ca  
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